
KWAME RAOUL 
ATTORNEY GENERAL 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 

STATE OF ILLINOIS 

July 19, 2024

The Honorable Tim Anderson 

Secretary of the Senate 

State House, Room 401 

Springfield, Illinois 62706 

The Honorable John Hollman 

Clerk of the House 

420 State House 

Springfield, IL 62706 

Dear Secretary Anderson and Acting Clerk Hollman: 

Pursuant to section 20-25 of the Illinois Procurement Code (30 ILCS 500/20-25 (West 20 IO)), each chief 

procurement officer is required to file a report with the General Assembly identifying each contract the 

officer sought under the sole source procurement method and also provide the justification given for 

seeking sole source as the procurement method for each such contract. Enclosed please find the 

required report for the Office of the Illinois Attorney General for the period of July I, 2023, through June 

30,2024. 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please advise. 

Very truly yours, 

Christina Huddleston 

Chief Procurement Officer 

500 South Second Street, Springfield, Illinois 62701 • (217) 782-1090 • Fax: (217) 782-7046 
100 West Randolph Street, Chicago, Illinois 60601 • (312) 814-3000 • Fax: (312) 814-3806 

601 South University Ave., Carbondale, Illinois 62901 • (618) 529-6400 • Fax: (618) 529-6416 

Individuals with hearing or speech disabilities can reach us by using the 7-1-1 relay service. 


